Dear first grade families, 

[bookmark: _GoBack] As we recognize this time of year is a busy one for many families, we are modifying the monthly homework for December. In addition to the Special Day Talk about Family Traditions sent home previously, students may complete the reading log (on back). It can be returned either before or after the holiday break for a prize. 

We hope you have a wonderful holiday season filled with many family traditions, laughter, and memories. 

Happy December, 
The 1st grade teachers 
